
 
CANTEEN OPERATING HOURS 
 
The canteen’s operating hours are 8:30am to 1:00pm. 
 

ONLINE ORDERING 
 
Remember that the canteen now has an Online Ordering facility with the company OUR 
ONLINE Canteen.  
 
Just go the website www.ouronlinecanteen.com.au and follow the directions to set up 
an account with your child’s details. Online ordering saves you time, eliminates the 
need to be scratching around for change. You do not have to purchase lunch bags, you 
do not have to have a printed copy of the menu and you do not have to stress over 
whether your child has put in their lunch order. 
 
LATE Lunch Orders 
 
A Reminder that if your child hands in their lunch order after 10:00am then they will 
only be offered a vegemite or cheese sandwich. 
 
ANZAC BREAKFAST           FRIDAY 8th APRIL 
 
Everyone should have received a Green Breakfast Order form from the canteen for 
the ANZAC BREAKFAST that will be held before the schools ANZAC Service on 
Friday 8th April. Please return these forms before Monday 4th April.   
 
The Breakfast will be available at 8:00am in the morning. Please note that we will need 
to have all breakfast items picked up by 8:15am. 
 
The Breakfast can be eaten on the grassed area at the back of the canteen.  
As a special treat the canteen will be offering Anzac Biscuits as a Recess treat. Anzac 
Biscuits will also be available for purchase at recess time. 
 
VOLUNTEERS 
 
Thank you to all the parents who have volunteered in the canteen throughout Term 1. 
We really appreciated your help and assistance. 
 
Our new Term 2 roster is up and if any parent has some spare time to assist in the 
canteen please see Alison and we can organise the opportunity for you to spend an hour 
or two in the canteen. 
 


